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Koon, Nancy

From: Donna Smith <donnanorvellsmith@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 4, 2022 11:52 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Comment paradise valley
Attachments: Pinnacle Valley.docx; ATT00001.txt

 
 



Dear Mr. Khan: 

A public hearing is necessary for this proposed sewer plant development in Pinnacle Valley.  Having 
served on a planning commission years ago, I am aware of the flawed process for notifying impacted 
persons or entities of projects that can negatively impact their land usage and enjoyment and more 
importantly property value.  I truly believe in our need to protect our land and climate.  I live in a passive 
and active solar home, where we recycle our rainwater to irrigate our xeriscaped yard where no trees 
were cut down except for the footprint of the home.  When I served on the Maumelle Planning 
Commission my nickname was Treegraves (Segraves) because of my commitment to preserving the 
city’s natural beauty as much as possible. 

I have also been on the other side of an eminent domain process for a commercial building that gave us 
notice only prior to a holiday weekend when no time was allowed to adequately process the impact or 
protest legally, appropriately and adequately.  So I speak from the heart and experience. 

My dear friends the Hendersons live where this sewer treatment plant is proposed.  They and their 
surrounding community have not been given time or voice to protest this plant.   

The idea of sewage going into the nearby bayou and ultimately the Arkansas River is repugnant.  This is 
not what “The Natural State” should be.   

Please deny this request or at the least require a public hearing. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mary E. Segraves 

30 Woodglen Road, Little Rock, AR 72207 

 

 
 

 


